
 

OGDCL Scholarship Program for Cadet Colleges of Pakistan 

Around the world, educational attainment is pivotal for individuals, societies and is considered 

as a primary social intervention for corporate social responsibility activities. More education 

leads to lower empowerment, lower crime, greater earnings, greater civic participation, higher 

job status and more job satisfaction. OGDCL CSR gives utmost significance to education to 

promote an enabling environment between local communities and OGDCL generally as a 

responsible corporate entity.  

In this regard the management of OGDCL decided to launch a scholarship program on need 

basis for the students belonging to OGDCL operational areas at cadet colleges of Pakistan. 

Initially the project started with six cadet colleges (Petaro, Sanghar, Ghotki, choa Saiden Shah, 

Hassan Abdal & Kohat, whereas Military College Sui is expected to join the noble cause in near 

future). As a result 38 students from underprivileged backgrounds are getting scholarship for 05 

years in order to complete their studies from class 8th to 2nd year. Estimated cost of five years 

scholarship for 38 students is 64 million out of which 11.93 million has been paid as first 

installment for FY 2017 – 2018 to aforementioned cadet colleges.  

 


